

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Office of the President 202 Morrill Hall Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

March 18, 1975

Dr. Henry Blackburn Laboratory of Physiological Hygene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 East Bank

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

I appreciate receiving the copy of Medical Opinion and your editorial on "Prevention: A Challenge and a Promise." You have provided me with much food for thought.

I am hopeful that at some future time, after the legislative session ends, I will be able to visit your clinical facility in the Memorial Stadium.

I am taking the liberty of circulating the magazine to my central administrative staff.

> Cordially, c leter Magnith

C. Peter Magrath

CPM:sl

President